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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Wednesday, May 22, 2019 10:39 AM
To: gartnerg93@gmail.com
Subject: 2295 Benson Ave Appeal

Hello Mr. Gartner, 
 
This is to confirm that on May 7, 2019 at the Legislative Hearing, Ms. Moermond stated that she needs to review the 
boarding situation further before making a recommendation.   
 
After further review, she is recommending ratification of the assessment. If you believe the City/Water Utility is 
responsible, this needs to be handled through filing a claim.   Here is a link to the Claim Form for your 
convenience.  https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/claims 
 
If you wish to contest further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on June 19, 2019 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 
Council Chambers. 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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